
 307.322.3014          WHS - PO BOX 247 - WHEATLAND, WY - 82201          www.wyshs.org 

 
Wyoming Historical Society 

Executive Committee 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Friday, February 21, 2025 
 
 
Wyoming Historical Society Announces the Resignation of President Jessica Flock 
 
Wheatland, Wyoming – The Wyoming Historical Society, a leading non-profit organization dedicated to 
preserving and promoting the rich history of Wyoming, announces today that Jessica Flock has been asked to 
step down from her position as President, and she has subsequently resigned effective immediately. 
 
This decision comes after a comprehensive evaluation by the Executive Committee, who determined that a 
change in leadership was necessary to advance the organization's mission and strategic goals. The Executive 
Committee wishes her the best in her future endeavors. 
 
"We are committed to ensuring a seamless transition and continuing our important work without interruption," 
states Beki Speas, Senior Wyoming Historical Society Executive Committee Member. "Our mission remains at 
the forefront of everything we do, and we are dedicated to upholding the trust and support of our members, 
partners, and the community." 
 
The Wyoming Historical Society remains steadfast in its dedication to preserving and promoting Wyoming's 
history, and we look forward to continued collaboration with our members and partners. Further updates will be 
provided as the organization moves forward in this new chapter of leadership. 
 
For media inquiries or additional information, please contact: 
Aley Philp, Executive Director Wyoming Historical Society 
307.322.3014 executivedirector@wyshs.org 
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